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UPC Code: 07847752636

Country of Origin: Taiwan - *Eligible for
ARRA funded projects > $7,443,000

A/V Solutions
Brand Features

Use HDMI (High Definition Multimedia Interface) Feedthrough QuickPort Connectors for
a customized high-definition media center. The standards compliant connectors are
compatible with all HDMI sources, including HDTVs and projectors. HDMI products
transmit both audio and video signals. The HDMI connectors are compatible with
QuickPort wallplates and housings. They are manufactured from high-quality ABS
plastic and are available in white, ivory, light almond, and black.

Item Description

HDMI Feedthrough QuickPort Connector, Black Housing

Features and Benefits
· Used for high-definition audio and video

· Snaps easily into QuickPort housing or wallplate

· Female-to-female connectors for easy installation

· Cleaner install with in-wall wiring
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*Buy American Compliant Logo -- The American Recovery And Reinvestment Act of 2009 (“ARRA”) provides federal grants
and loans for projects throughout the country. Section 1605 of the Act, named the “Buy American” provision, requires that
certain materials and manufactured products used in projects funded by the Act be manufactured in the United States. The
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